
WE NEED YOUR VOICE
Three years ago, Beyond Hunger consulted with a number of cooking

class participants to get early feedback for a new food pantry program.

Their frontline feedback was essential to the success of that initiative. We

quickly realized how vital their voices would be moving forward, helping

to direct Beyond Hunger programs and policy. The Client Advisory

Council (CAC) was officially formed.

The CAC now meets formally monthly—an integral part of our

organization's growth and an important voice locally and nationally

regarding hunger rights. 

As we strive to meet the needs of our community with dignity and

respect, their talent and expertise is fundamental.  

This group is expanding.

As Beyond Hunger programs grows we need more input and more

diverse perspectives. If you've participated in any of Beyond Hunger's

programs and want to get more involved, fill out the CAC Application

form. Once received and reviewed a Beyond Hunger staff member will

contact you to review the next steps of the application process. 

Apply today.  

Email Monnette Bariel, Volunteer Talent and Inclusion Manager: 

Monnette@GoBeyondHunger.org


